Bloomingdale's "Leadership Fort Wayne" class picture and email



Email to Bud Mendenhall, team leader

Sent: Monday, April 16, 2012 10:22:35 AM

Subject: Team Photo with Mayor Henry at the Best Practices Neighborhood Network

Program Phase I completion

Dear Bud,

On behalf of Cheri Becker, Ellen Cavacini, Becky Hill and all of the Leadership Fort Wayne staff we thank you for your time and hard work for your neighborhood and our community. Attached is the team photo taken with Mayor Henry at the completion of Phase I of the Best Practices Neighborhood Network program.

Warm Regards,
--Jamie Wilhelm
Leadership Fort Wayne
http://www.leadershipfortwayne.org